
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Tuesday, September 9, 2025 
 
 
Cafeteria 

• The cafeteria is officially open! Please note that we will be operating with a limited menu this week as our amazing 
student team is still completing their kitchen safety training. Full service will be available soon – stay tuned! 

 
Clubs 

• Art Club interest meeting takes place this Thursday, September 11 at the start of lunch in room 175 (by the 
greenhouse).  

• Port Perry Science Club will be having a first meeting this Thursday at lunch in room 184. Come on out, Science 
RULES! 

• Lights, Camera, Action! Are you interested in acting, art, lighting or even dancing? It’s time for Drama Club! There’s 
so many opportunities for roles in the spotlight or as the masters behind the scenes. Come to the Drama Room 
(303) on Wednesday, September 10th at lunch! 

• Any students who are interested in joining the Dungeons and Dragons club, we are having a meeting this Thursday 
at lunch in room 130. Newcomers are welcome, so if you are interested in joining a campaign, or leading one as 
Dungeon Master, we hope to see you there! 

 
Community Involvement Hours 

• If you are available this Saturday, September 13, the 5th and final Amazing Race in support of the OakRidges 
Hospice are seeking some more volunteers.  Hours are 9:30 am to approximately 3:30 pm – rain or shine.  Please 
visit the guidance office for more details. 

• Are you organized, detail oriented, good at following instructions, good with computers and good with people? 
Come to the library today at lunch to pick up a volunteer application form if you are interested in applying to be a 
library volunteer. Applications are due back tomorrow.  

 
Music 

• Good morning, PPHS Concert Band! We’re excited to invite you to a special shortened first rehearsal today after 
school in the music room. We’ll meet right after the final bell and wrap up around 3:00 pm. This rehearsal is your 
chance to pick up your instruments and take a first look at some of the awesome pieces we’ll be playing this 
season. Today at lunch, feel free to drop by the music room to find out what is going. You are always welcome to 
come in to eat your lunch and maybe make some music!  

 
PPHS Rebels Wear 

• Grad sweaters are available to purchase on School Cash Online – 2026 Grad Sweaters. PPHS school sweaters 
are available online to purchase in grey, red or black; hoodies and crew necks. 

 
Sports  

• Girls Basketball tryouts are Tuesday, September 9th and Thursday, September 11th in Gym A/B after school (2:30-
3:30)– all grades are welcome. Submit your forms to Mrs. Klonowski by Tuesday September 9. Forms are available 
outside room 304. 

• Varsity golf meeting will be held Wednesday in Gym C. 

• Any girls interested in Friday hockey, please come to room 173 at the beginning of lunch today.  

• Tennis tryouts start Wednesday after school. Permission forms are available outside room 204.  

• Are you imterested in scorekeeping for volleyball this season? Join the google classroom: pfgyug5. A reminder to 
all JR boy’s volleyball players – whether you attended the first two tryouts or not, come on out. Bring your signed 
permission forms and we’ll see you there.  


